APPENDIX D

Mrs Pamela Matthews
51 Somerset road Southsea po5 2NI

Licensing manager
| would like to submit this email, with reference to the application, ref No 22/03275/LAPREM.

1 would like to lodge an appeal that this application be REFUSED.

MY REASONS

1/since this restaurant has been open i have had to put up with loud music, not too bad in the
winter in the summer months | cannot have my windows open in the evening because of the
loud music, and had to have my TV up louder.

2/because my property backs on to 88 Clarendon road, the distance between the rear of my
property and their open windows and doors at the rear make it impossible to have open
windows in my house.

3/The constant noise of delivery scooters parked in the car park next to the property waiting for
deliveries to be done.

4/The rear of 88 Clarendon road restaurant is used for a smoking area and parties at all times,
which causes there rear gate to be open and closed and banged at all times.

5/l feel that to extend the licence to 3 a.m. in the morning would increase the screaming,
shouting and rowdiness that i get now up to 11 pm, and deprive me of my much needed sleep,
and would have a detrimental effect on my heaith.

6/ 1 have spoken to others within the area, and they are all of the same mind, and feel that this
application should be refused.

Yours respectfully Mrs P Matthews






